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The Latest News and Updates from School for Global Leaders

I N  T H I S  I S S U E Upcoming Events this Week
Dear Families,

We are quickly approaching the last day of school.  The last two
weeks are jammed back with trips and events. Please make sure
to reach out to the school or grade team if you have any
questions. 

Reminders:
Tomorrow, Monday, June 13, 2022 is the 8th grade incentive trip
[by invite only] to Six Flags Great Adventure.  The bus will be
departing at 7:15am. If your child is attending, please make sure
they are at school prior to 7:15am. 

8th Grade Families: please make sure to RSVP to graduation. 
 We will be distributing tickets soon.  We will need time to set up
auditorium to allow for social distancing.

6th and 7th grade Families: please make sure to sign all trip
forms prior to the trip.  Unfortunately, students can not attend trip
without prior written approval

We are hosting a School-Wide trip to Club Getaway on June 22,
2022. more information this week. 
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